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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHIN'GTON 

Decembe r 14, 1974 

The Speaker of the 

House of Representatives 

Sir: 

I ask the Congress to consider a proposed 
supplemental appropriation for the fiscal year 
1975 amounting to $17,34'2,000 for the Department 
of State. This proposal will not increase 
currently estimated 1975 budget outlays. 

The details of this proposal are set forth 
in the enclosed letter from the Director of the 
Office of Management and Budget, and I concur. 
with his comments and observations. 

Respectfully, 
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OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 
WASHINGTON, D,C. 20503 

DEC 1 2 1~4 

The President 

The White House 

Sir: 

I have the honor to submit for your consideration a 
proposed supplemental appropriation for the fiscal year 
1975 in the amount of $17,342,000 for the Department of 
State, as follows: 

INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS AND CONFERENCES 

International Commission of Control and Supervision 

For an additional amount for "International Commission 
of Control and Supervision", $17,342,000: Provided, That 
this appropriation shall not be available for obligation 
except upon enactment into law of authorizing legislation. 

The proposed supplemental appropriation will provide ad­
ditional contributions to the International Commission of 
Control and Supervision in Vietnam for vital logistical 
operations. This proposal will not increase currently 
estimated 1975 budget outlays. 

I have carefully reviewed the proposal for appropriations 
contained in this document and am satisfied that this request 
is necessary at this time. I recommend, therefore~ that this 
proposal be transmitted to the Congress. 

Respectfully, 
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